
Pilon, Janet

Subject: Dundas alley ... Sydenham/Alma area of town

From: Linda Cormick
Sent: June-27-17 12:00 PM
To: clerk@hamilton.ca
Subject: Dundas alley ... Sydenham/Alma area of town

I am writing to express my dismay at recent decisions made regarding this alleyway. I believe strongly in
continuing the tradition of public right-of-ways that have been part of Dundas for over one hundred years. I
would like to add my voice to those of many other Dundas residents who oppose the sale of a portion of this
alleyway to a private citizen.

Linda D. Cormick
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